"I am delighted with the enthusiastic response which
UK firms are showing in wanting to talk business with our
hi-tech companies," said Mr. Crosbie. "Our Government
places a high priority on the continued expansion of
Canada’s technological base, and one of the ways we can do
this is by developing strong partnerships with Europe’s
advanced technology firms."

A long standing traditional trading partner, Canada
sees Britain as a natural high technology partner able to
facilitate increased penetration of both the UK and
continental European markets.

Organizers anticipate that Marketplace ’89 will be
particularly effective since firms from both countries were
pre-screened for potential business compatibility prior to
meetings being scheduled. It is the first time that the
Department of External Affairs has targeted an event of this
size and type towards the European markets.

Some of the Canadian companies will go on to
participate in CeBIT ’89 (World Centre - Office . ‘
Information . Telecommunications), a major international .
computer fair being held in Hanover, Germany, o
March 8 to 15, 1989.
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